
 

SHALOM 

Project Shalom, a collaborative effort between the Rotaract Club of AVIT and the Rotaract Club of 

Loyola, unfolded on January 28, 2024, as a grand cultural event with a noble cause. The primary 

objective of this initiative was to raise funds for the renovation of a government school located in 

Chengalpattu. The event witnessed active participation from both clubs, with a total of 65 enthusiastic 

participants from the Rotaract Club of AVIT. The co-chairman for Shalom from the Rotaract Club of 

AVIT was Rtr. Hariprasath, PRO Head, RAC-AVIT. 

The Rotaract Club of AVIT and the Rotaract Club of Loyola aim to continue their collaboration on 

future projects for the betterment of the community. In conclusion, Project Shalom stands as a testament 

to the power of collaboration, community service, and the positive impact that student-led initiatives 

can have on society. 

 

 



 

 


